The Grove Newsletter

Dear parents and carers,

How lovely to see the longer days, sunshine and the talk of temperatures in the mid-teens next week. Spring
certainly seems to be in the air at last.

This week saw the excavation of the ground ready for our Little Forest to be planted next week. 200 saplings have
already arrived in readiness. Next Thursday, every child will be involved in planting our 600 trees so please can you
send them in with wellies or a change of shoes. We will be having some special visitors coming along during the
day to see the forest being planted and | look forward to sharing some photos with you in next week’s newsletter.

Today saw the end of our fundraising for Comic Relief. Thank you for your support —we have raised at least £160
through the sale of noses. The Year 6 Fundraising Committee have done a great job this week and are already
thinking about their next charity for the summer term.

We have seen a few Covid cases over the last week or so. Thank you for continuing to be vigilant and testing when
someone has symptoms. We are continuing with our ventilating, cleaning and handwashing — this is something we
are going to continue with as good hygiene practice even after the 1 April 2022.

Enjoy the sunshine and have a good weekend,

Miss Shaw

» Faithful
Friends

@

We're searching for Iﬂ

Cycle Instructors ; .
Could you inspire the next Mother’s Day Celebration
generation of cyclists? Saturday 26th March 2.30-4pm at

Outspoken Training are looking for confident
communicators to enthuse schol children to make more
Jjourneys by bicycle.

1f you hiave loads of enthusiasm to share and are tooking for
reviarding work to deliver during school term time, we would love
to hear from you.

Role: Employed—Variable Hours
Hourly Rate: £12

Arbury Road Baptist Church

Tea and cake, play and chat for all the family

Opportunities to make Mother’s Day cards and biscuits for
your mum or someone special

i ‘ . . Cycle Training Programme: Bikeability
The teaching is a joy and | have the  trining and support: We provide ful, free training and ongoing
ﬂexibility to deliver a course that support including nationally recognised quatifications.
engages and empowers the children
ina fun way.”

Ending with a short time of thanksgiving

For more information, please contact Graham:

4 Ishs@outspokentraining co.uk P2l
an Outspoken cycle instructor 01223473820

omsnokent 7'
h careers.outspokentraining.co.uk f./ \
~ - §

For more information or to tell us you are coming please contact faithfulfr i
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Attendance
Class Name % attendance from Monday 14" March to Friday 18" March 2022
The Aviary 80%
Gosling 96%
Wren 95%
Ostrich 94%
Kookaburra 90%
Flamingo 94%
Woodpecker 95%
Toucan 94%
Hummingbird 90%
Whole School 93%
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Rosettes at achievement assembLg have beewn presented to:

Fr’wlag 18% Mareh 2022

Toucan: Tayla, Freya
Hummingbird: Nicole, Astin
Woodpecker: Jayne, Sai
Flamingo: Julla, Rowmeo
Kookaburra: Alessandro, Gracie
Ostrich: Joshua, Damian

Wren: Kyra, Duru

qosling: sulbman, Connor

Avia ry: Lenn
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